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SUMMARY
Requires Higher Education Coordinating Commission to conduct study and develop
recommendations on how Oregon's public institutions of higher education can best prepare and
match Oregon's current and future workforce with workforce needs of Oregon's critical economic
sectors.

Takes effect on 91st day following adjournment sine die.
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